
 

Mini
Life-Enriching

Education 
Online Lab

01. - 03.  February 2022 

5 - 8 pm (CET) | On Zoom

With  Corrylaura Van Bladel, Shona

Cameron and Marianne Göthlin 

JOIN US FOR THREE  
EVENINGS OF

LEARNING AND
SHARING ABOUT

NONVIOLENT
COMMUNICATION 

IN EDUCATION.  

Tickets: 120 - 490 €
www.nvcineducation.org 




http://www.nvcineducation.org/
http://www.nvcineducation.org/


Registration (opening November 2021): www.nvcineducation.org/online-events

Contact: info@skolande.se

The Life-Enriching Education Lab 

(short: LEE Lab)...
...is an international training and community event based on the ideas

of mutual education, dialogue and appreciation of diversity and

different perspectives.  The Mini LEE Online Lab is a way to get a

taste of the LEE Lab and what makes it so special.  

During three online sessions we share and learn together about

Nonviolent Communication (short: NVC) in education. This is what we

have planned: 

 1st Feb – Connection: Getting to know each other and the idea of

life-enriching education, and setting up our learning community.

 2nd Feb – Learning: Practicing requested topics of NVC in education,

sharing and exercises from trainers and participants.

 3rd Feb – Inspiration: Exchange about NVC work and projects,

learning from our international experiences in this group, dreams for

education, next steps.

This event is for everybody interested in exploring and applying NVC in

education, including, adult students, kindergarten teachers, school and

university teachers, child care staff, administrators, counsellors,

educators in youth programs, parents, NVC trainers, Certification

Candidates, and all NVC practitioners.

We will meet on Zoom with a maximum of 25 people. Working

language will be English. We would prefer that the group starts and

ends together, so please only sign up if you can be there all three

evenings. This will allow for more connection and fun.

To participate you can choose a ticket price between 120 € - 490 €.

Please give the highest amount you can give in appreciation and

support for our work. Contact us if the amount you can contribute is

lower or higher than what we propose.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact Marianne

Göthlin (info@skolande.se).  
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